
House Political Subdivision Committee 

 

Chairman & committee members 

 

I am writing in support of HB 1323 and thereby, asking for a Do Pass on this bill. 

 

My name is Virginia Sanderson. I am a lifelong resident of ND and love this state for all the 

freedoms we are afforded.  

 

Our federal, state and local governments have no right to make health care decision for 

anyone.  This "pandemic" has been a farse from the very beginning and that is becoming more 

and more clear by the day. 

 

My health care is MY decision and the use of fear tactics has gone on far too long.  I watch my 

friends and family terrified of living their lives. It's unbearable.  

 

We, the citizens of this state, and the US, need to be able to trust those we elect to look out for 

our best interests. NOT the interests of the government, industry, or business. We The People 

come first. 

 

I have submitted several links to more evidence of the falsehoods involved in this "outbreak" and 

the wearing of masks, which is actually very detrimental to us. 

 

Please do your duty in protecting your constituents from government overreach. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Virginia Sanderson 


